
 
News Conference Scheduled on Arrests in Simi Valley Jewelry Store Burglary 

 
SIMI VALLEY Calif. – The Simi Valley Police Department and Ventura County District Attorney’s 

Office will hold a joint news conference to announce the arrests and charges filed against four 

individuals in connection with the May 25, 2025, burglary of 5 Star Jewelry in Simi Valley. 

WHEN: 
Friday, June 13, 2025 
9:00 a.m. 
 
WHERE: 
Outside 5 Star Jewelry 
2806 East Cochran Street 
Simi Valley, CA 
 
WHO: 
Simi Valley Police Chief Steve Shorts 
Ventura County District Attorney Erik Nasarenko 
 

The arrests were made on June 10, 2025, following an investigation by the Simi Valley Police 

Department, with charges filed by the Ventura County District Attorney’s Office on June 12.     

Chief Shorts and District Attorney Nasarenko will provide an overview of the investigation and 

charges during the news conference, which will take place at the scene of the crime. 
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